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November 23, 2021 

John Cappellino, President & CEO  
Erie County Industrial Development Agency (ECIDA) 
95 Perry Street, Suite 403 
Buffalo, New York 14203 
 
RE:  Broadway Adaptive Reuse Project – 343 Broadway 
 
Dear Mr. Cappellino: 
 
I write to express my support of Broadway Development & Management Groups, LLC’s sales tax credit application for their 
adaptive reuse project at 343 Broadway.  
 
This project is expected to attract over $15 million in development for 20,000 square feet of commercial and retail space 
and over 40,000 square feet of workforce housing in the Ellicott District. After completing the adaptive reuse project, it is 
expected that this creates 20-30 new positions on the East Side of Buffalo. 
 
Funding provided to the project will allow Broadway Development & Management Groups, LLC to undertake the reuse of 
the structure, and build a well-designed mixed-use space for future businesses and residents. The project will create much 
needed workforce housing opportunities for families. There is a serious need for high quality, safe and affordable housing 
opportunities in our community. Broadway Development & Management Groups, LLC’s proposed project will go a long 
way in addressing the needs of households in our community. 
 
Again, I support Broadway Development & Management Groups, LLC’s sales tax credit application for their adaptive reuse 
project at 343 Broadway and look forward to the successful completion of this project. If you have any further questions, 
please reach out to my office at 716-851-4980 or dpridgen@city-buffalo.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Darius G. Pridgen 
Buffalo Common Council President 
Ellicott District Councilmember 

  

 






































































































































